
Lake Tahoe ski report, Nov.
29

It’s  a  gorgeous  day  in  Lake  Tahoe.  With  many
Thanksgiving travelers headed home, the slopes are apt
to be less crowded than Saturday. The recent dump has
Sierra-at-Tahoe and Kirkwood Mountain Resort looking

at Dec. 4 to open. Read the ski report from Curtis Fong, the
Guy from Tahoe, to know what conditions are like today.
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